
 

#Access4All  
VIDEO WATCH  
PARTY 

 

 
GCPD Video Series Documents Barriers to 
Healthcare for People with Disabilities 
GCPD is hosting a Watch Party for the #Access4All video project, which highlights testimonials 
from people with disabilities and their caregivers about the physical and communication 
barriers experienced in healthcare settings. It is critically important that we listen and learn 
from the experiences and stories of individuals with disabilities, so that Wisconsin can continue 
to be a strong leader in offering the best quality of health care to all citizens. 

Thursday, May 19, 2022, 3:30-5:00 PM 
Join the Watch Party via Zoom (https://dhswi.zoomgov.com/j/1614298153) 
or by phone (669) 254-5252 with Meeting ID: 161 429 8153. 
During the Watch Party, the audience will view videos from GCPD’s #Access4All video project, 
learn about communication and other tools available to address barriers in healthcare settings 
in the Emergency Preparedness Folder, and patriciate in a facilitated discussion about the 
videos and challenges faced by people with disabilities in healthcare settings.  

 

Governor’s Committee for People with Disabilities (GCPD) 

For more information, please visit GCPD’s website at dhs.wisconsin.gov/gcpd. 
If you have any reasonable accommodations requests to participate in the 
Watch Party or have any questions, please contact GCPD at (608) 266-9354 or 
ashley.walker@dhs.wisconsin.gov.  
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